
 
 
 
 
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW 
 
 
 
COUNCIL – 18 October 2007 
 
 
 
REPORT OF THE CONSTITUTION REVIEW WORKING GROUP 
 
 
RECOMMENDED CONSTITUTIONAL CHANGES 
 
 
The Constitution Review Working Group is an information body established by 
agreement between the Group Leaders to receive proposals for alterations updates to 
the text of the Authority’s Constitution for formal submission to Council. 
 
The Review Working Group considered an urgent proposal to amend the Chief Officers 
Delegations to include a provision in relation to the work undertaken in developing and 
implementing the Council Corporate Governance Framework. 
 
 
 
The Working Group formally RECOMMENDS: 
 
“That the proposed changes to the Authority’s Constitution as endorsed by the 
Constitution Review Working Group, and detailed in the attached document be 
approved by Council.” 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR DECISION 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SECTION 3b – Officer Delegations 
  
 
 
Recommendation 
 
 
That the individual delegations to the Corporate Directors and the Director of Legal & 
Governance Services can be amended to include the additional delegation (as set out 
below) in relation to the work undertaken in developing and implementing the Council’s 
Corporate Governance Framework. 
 

 
“To undertake any action necessary to ensure the effective development and 
implementation of the Council’s Corporate Governance Framework”. 

 
 


